
Request to our customers: 
If you are in any of the conditions mentioned below, please refrain from entering the museum: 
 Not wearing a mask(Unless you are younger than 2 years or have a special reason that you canʼt 

wear it) 
 Have a cold-like symptom such as a fever or a cough 
 Not feeling well 
 Infected with the novel coronavirus or have had close contact with a person who is infected with 

the virus 

Wash and sanitize your hands frequently, and observe proper respiratory hygiene/ cough etiquette to 
prevent new coronavirus infections. 
 Liquid soap is available in the toilets in the museum. 
 We provide alcohol-based hand sanitizers at the main entrance (first floor) and the entrance of 

each exhibition room (second floor). 

Please mind social distancing., 
 We will limit the number of visitors when the exhibition room is crowded. 
 Please refrain from speaking excessively inside the museum. 
 Please refrain from staying for a long time. 

Please help us keep the museum clean and sanitized. 
 Staff will continuously go around and disinfect the museum to keep the museum clean and sanitized. 
Please excuse us if you feel we disturbed your viewing of the exhibits or while you are resting. 

The following rooms and functions are currently not available: 
  The Mitaiken Lab (touch and experience room) on the first floor. 
 Audio guide renting service at the permanent exhibition room. 

 (You can listen to the guide for free using your smartphone.)  

 Special Exhibition “The Science Behind PIXAR” 
 Pre-booking online is required to see the exhibit. Please make a booking from the link provided 
below.*For more details, please visit https://pxr.artne.jp/ 

← To visit the pre booking website, please read this QR code 

October 18th, 2020 is  
the Fukuoka City Museumʼs  
30th anniversary.  

 


